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MERRY CHRISTMAS FELLOW ARROWMEN

This time of year is finally upon us and it is also the time of the
year to reaffirm our values, oaths, and convictions., The greatest value
we arrowmen have . is cheerful service, in fact we are the brotherhood of

cheerful service.

What can we do at this time of giving unto others that will
strenghten our values in this brotherhood? Many say, it is far better
~— to give than to receive, which is true, but it is far better to give of
yourself., Let us all give of ourselves in this holiday season, and it
cannot do anything but strenghten our values of cheerful service. This
will not only help the pecple around you, but help yourself and help our
brotherhood.
Gordon Cummings - Editor
1134 Herbert Avenue
Salt Lake City, Utah 84105
Phone: 583-1031



CALENDAR FOR THE NEXT 5 MONTHS

JANUARY

2 -~ Lodge Executive Committee Meeting (L,E.C.M,)

10 - 11 Training Conference

FEBRUARY
6 - General Lodge Meeting

(all Lodge members please come)

MARCH
6 - Reregistration Deadline
6 - L. E. C. M,

13 - Election Deadline

APRIL
3 - General Lodge Meeting

MAY
1 -L. E, C. M,
30 - Tap Out Deadline



Fellow O,A. Members,

This month mark: the beginning of a new year, With it comes
the duties of reregistration and unit elections. Our goal of re-
registration is not an unreasonable goal to attain. Every member
will have to reregister if he wants the Echo this year, and if
you want to participate in the activities of the lodge. Dues are
$3,00 (Three dollars) and can be paid to the Chapter Secretary or

at Scout headquarters.

This year your chapter will be involved in more service projects
than ever before and the lodge officers hope you will be active in

supporting your chapter chief in these endeavors.

We also ask that every member do his part in the task of

Unit Elections. It is important that every troop and post that want
elections have them so we may better accomplish our original task

of helping the unit in their camping programs.

This year holds many activities in store for us and we appreciate

your support.

Yours in camping,

Matt Hosford
Lodge Chief
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